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Comments: I am adamantly opposed to this project.  I am a fly fisherman who travels to the Mammoth area two

to three times a year.  The noise and pollution created from this project would severely impact my willingness to

continue to travel here.  I stay at Hot Creek Ranch twice a year.  The thought of anything impacting my stay there

is totally unacceptable.  Hot Creek Ranch is one of the most beautiful, serene, and pristine places I've ever

visited.  Please do not allow anything to ruin that.


